
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
COUNCIL ON STAFF AFFAIRS 
Minutes of Tuesday, March 19, 2013  

 

1. Call to order 
a. 



b. Social Recognition – Terence Sullivan 
i. The next raffle will be for a TV. Tickets will be $3. 

ii. Survey about Staff Appreciation - Brian is working on this. Possibly making the event 3 hours 
instead of 1.5 hours to allow more people to enjoy it. 

iii. Brick orders - 26 have to be ordered. They are still $50. Judy Hart requested we send in what we 
have now. 

c. Professional Development – Ron Butler  
There is no ongoing money for Blazer Books. We will have to hold fundraisers like raffles to replenish.  
Currently we are still supporting the Retirement Luncheon which is scheduled for May 7. Tickets are $12.  

7. University Wide Committees 
a. Academic Scheduling/Procedures - Richard Hammond/Olivia Blakely 
b. Parking Appeals –


